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 Date: 12 April 2016 
 

At the conclusion of the cyclical program review, a final assessment report and implementation plan was agreed by 

the Vice-Provost (Teaching and Learning), Dean, Faculty of Health Sciences, Dean, Faculty of Arts and Science, and 

Vice-Provost and Dean, School of Graduate Studies. The deans are responsible for monitoring the implementation 

plan. 

Please complete the table below to report on progress made in the past year against the implementation plan. Add 

further explanation if necessary in the additional notes section. The table is to be completed by the academic unit and 

reviewed by the relevant deans/associate deans. 

Please complete this report and return it to quqap@queensu.ca by 2 May 2016. The Vice-Provost (Teaching and 

Learning) will review this progress report. It will then be appended to the Deans’ annual reports for the 2015-16 

academic year, filed in the Office of the Provost and Vice-Principal (Academic).  Please note that monitoring reports 

will be posted on the university web site.    

 

 

 

 



 



 Simplified outline. It is shorter and we 
have made it clear to students that it is 
meant to be a first formal 
communication with the program about 
their project – to have a dialogue – not a 
finished project design. 

 Standardized outline review by the PhD 
committee as part of its regular meeting 
with student and his/her supervisor in 
attendance. Written feedback also 
provided. 



Faculty of Arts and Science 
and the Faculty of Health 
Sciences that will focus on 
curriculum design, student 
funding policies, admission 
standards, etc.   
 

sciences and arts 
and science 

 

Additional Notes: 

Please note any additional issues affecting progress, if necessary.  


